
Dear ministry partners,  
Ever since she was 11 years old, Holly 
sensed a calling from God into missions. 
Throughout her life, she has actively served 
God in a variety of ways, but certainly one 
of her passions and giftings has been in 
mission work. Since moving back to America 
from Tanzania, while dealing with her and 
Alyssa’s health issues, she has continued 
serving God by working with African women 
and pastors’ wives, mobilizing prayer 
initiatives, assisting with travel details, 
trainings and other admin duties, 
communicating with supporters, etc. 
 
We are excited to share with you a recent 
development within our mission, 
EFCA/ReachGlobal. Spouses of full-time 

missionaries are now allowed to collect a salary commensurate with the mission work they do. 
This is a huge answer to prayer for us, since over the past eight years, due to Holly’s and 
Alyssa’s medical issues and severe dietary requirements, we have been stretched very tight in 
our personal finances. God has always been faithful to provide, but Holly collecting a partial 
salary will greatly bless us and help alleviate this pressure. She is excited to move into this new 
capacity and devote more time to mission work now that the boys are away at school.  
 
In order for us to receive this partial salary for Holly, we need to increase 
our support level by an additional $1500/month. Would you be willing to 
prayerfully consider joining us by contributing monthly toward 
this goal? Or perhaps you are able to increase your present giving to help 
toward this goal? Your partnership is significant, highly needed and a 
practical way you can help Holly and our family, and we deeply 
appreciate your consideration.  
 
To join us, please CLICK HERE. To learn more from Holly, feel free to 
write her (holly.belz@efca.org) or find her on Facebook. 
 
In other news, you can learn about Eric’s recent trips by 
clicking here: (Nepal/Myanmar) and (Kenya).  
 
Upcoming Trips 

• March 9 - 17 – Zambia (workshop 4) 
• March 28 – April 6 – South Africa (Africa Division Conference) 
• April 13 - 22 – Kentucky (conference, preaching and meetings) 
• April 30 – May 9 – Tanzania (workshop 3) 

 

We truly thank you for your participation in the Gospel. With love & prayers, Eric and Holly 
“Now to him who is able to do far more abundantly than all that we ask or think, according to the power at work within 
us, to him be glory in the church and in Christ Jesus throughout all generations, forever and ever. Amen.” - Eph. 3:20 

Final prayer at conclusion of rural southern 
Kenya 3-year Pathways network! 

Equipping Africans to reach Africans with 
the Gospel of Christ – March 2020 

Holly receiving gift of chicken in Uganda 


